
  

 

GOLDEN ACORN AND OUTSTANDING EDUCATOR AWARDS 

Hello Frost Families - 
Even in the midst of the ongoing Covid-19 lock down, Frost PTSA is making time to honor those 
who have gone above and beyond for our kids and community. They are accepting nominations for 
this year’s Golden Acorn & Outstanding Educator awards. 
The Golden Acorn 
The Golden Acorn Award is a very prestigious Washington State PTA award that is given for 
exemplary and outstanding volunteerism, dedication, and service to the School Community. 
Honorees that receive this award, have volunteer experience at the local PTSA level, in the 
community, and at the school and/or school district level. It is normally given out to a PTSA 
member who makes a huge difference to Frost kids and is a great way to acknowledge how much 
their service matters. The recipient is presented with the Golden Acorn Award pin and certificate, 
their name is added to the Golden Acorn plaque on display in the front office, and a contribution to 
the Washington State PTA Scholarship Program is made in their name. 
Outstanding Educator Award 
The Outstanding Educator Award is presented to an individual who has made significant 
contributions to their community to enhance the educational outcomes of all Frost kids. An 
educator is not limited to a teacher they may be a teacher, assistant, specialist, support staff, 
administrator or community member. Recipients receive a pin and certificate, their name is added 
to the Outstanding Educator Award plaque on display in the front office, and a contribution to the 
WSPTA Scholarship Program is made in their name. 
If you know of someone who has gone above and beyond for the school – please send the 
following to: tplank@lwsd.org: 

• Which award you think they should receive 
• The nominee’s name 
• A short statement of why you think they should be honored 
• Your name 

Nominations are due by June 10 and winners will be announced June 15. 
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